
From: Judy Schulich  
Sent: January 25, 2022 1:45 PM 
To: Martina Chait  
Cc: David Stein  
Subject: In Support 
 
Dear Martina, 
 
We are writing in support of file name R-11-21 Greenwood.  
 
We have no issues or concerns with the amendment being proposed.  
 
Thank you for noting this. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Judy Schulich and David Stein 
 


